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ClearOne Approved for Listing on NASDAQ

- Company's Shares to Begin Trading Tuesday, August 14 - 

SALT LAKE CITY, Aug. 13 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- ClearOne Communications, Inc. (OTC Bulletin Board: CLRO.OB) today 
announced that its application to list on the NASDAQ Capital Market has been approved, and trading of the company's 
common stock will begin on Tuesday, August 14, 2007, under the symbol CLRO.

"Moving to NASDAQ from the OTC Bulletin Board reflects the significant operational progress ClearOne has made," said Zee 
Hakimoglu, president, chief executive officer and chairman of ClearOne. "Our focus will remain on growing our business and 
enhancing shareholder value."

About ClearOne

ClearOne is a communications solutions company that develops and sells audio conferencing systems and other related 
products for audio, video, and web conferencing applications. The reliability, flexibility, and performance of ClearOne's 
comprehensive solutions create a natural communications environment, which saves organizations time and money by enabling 
more effective and efficient communication. For more information, visit ClearOne's website at http://www.clearone.com. 
http://www.b2i.us/irpass.asp?BzID=509&to=ea&s=0

Contacts: ClearOne Communications, Inc. Investor Relations (801) 303-3555 Robert Jaffe PondelWilkinson Inc. (310) 279-
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